
 

 

Notice of the Filing of Form ETA 9035, Labor Condition Application,  
with the U.S. Department of Labor, Employment and Training Administration 

 
 

An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Hope College through the filing of a labor 
condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department 
of Labor. 

 
 One such worker is being sought. 
 This worker is being sought as a Visiting Research Engineer, 17-2141.00 (Mechanical 

Engineers). 
 A wage of $37.11 per hour is being offered to this worker. 
 The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 11/20/2024 to 11/20/2025. 
 The location at which the H-1B worker will be employed is 35 East 12th St., Holland MI 

49423.  
 The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the employer’s 

principal place of business.   
 
Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 
and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with 
any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 
 
 
This notice was posted at the following locations (name and address) for 10 business days. 
 

1.  Hope College website for recruitment 
 

2. Hope College Human Resources Office physical posting 
 
 
Date posted: _____11/1/24________________ Date removed: _________11/11/24___________ 
 
 
 
 
Signed:  _________________________________________ 
Name:   Connie A. VanderZwaag 
Title:   Benefits Manager, Human Resources  
 
 
 
Date: _____________________ 
 


